

6/24/2020

Dear Scouters:

For the current summer camp season, we have maintained that our number one priority for holding camp was the safety of our Scouts, Scouters, and staff. But part of our decision matrix for holding camp during these unique times, is if it was economically feasible. At this time, due to low turnout, we are needing to combine Week 4, July 26th, into Week 3, July 19th. You are receiving this letter because your troop is currently scheduled for Week 4. We are here to work with you through the different options including how we could make Week 3 work for you. For example, if you have a shortage of adult leadership or transportation challenges because of this change, reach out to us so we can help with that.

If you would like to schedule your Scouts BSA unit for Week 3, or to cancel summer camp for this year, please reach out to Angie Champion at the Council office: (205) 970-0251 or through email [Anglea.Champion@scouting.org](mailto:Anglea.Champion@scouting.org).

If you have questions, or want to explore how we can help make summer camp work for your unit, please reach out to our Director of Support Services, Chris Laycock: (205) 902-1716 or at [chris.laycock@scouting.org](mailto:chris.laycock@scouting.org).

We know this is a trying time for all involved, and we appreciate your help in working with us to make a great summer experience for our Scouts.

Sincerely,

Chris Laycock  
Director of Support Service